
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Neighborhood Services 

Department 
DATE: November 16, 2021 

SUBJECT: Discuss December Adopt A Highway Cleanup 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
This item allows for the opportunity to discuss the opportunity for a December Adopt A 
Highway Cleanup. 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful has an Adopt A Highway area through the Texas Department of 
Transportation. The area must be cleaned four times per year. With Covid-19, the 
Commission has not been able to complete cleanups as often as in past years. This 
cleanup would be the start of getting back on schedule for the Adopt A Highway 
cleanups. 


